


I	think	it	is	fantastic	that	both	volunteers	and	career	staff	will	be	covered	by	
presumptive	cancer	legislation	if	these	reforms	pass	and	it	will	benefit	
generations	to	come.		
	
Please	endorse	the	FRV	and	bring	our	fire	services	into	the	21st	century.		
	
Respectfully	yours,	
	
Luke	Heazlewood		
MFB	Level	3	Fire	Fighter		
Oakleigh	Fire	Station	
D	Platoon		
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